Report by OSCE High Commissioner on
National Minorities: Joint statement,
December 2023

On behalf of the UK and Canada, Ambassador Neil Holland welcomes the ongoing
work of the OSCE High Commissioner on National Minorities and urges him to
continue this vital work.


http://www.government-world.com/report-by-osce-high-commissioner-on-national-minorities-joint-statement-december-2023/
http://www.government-world.com/report-by-osce-high-commissioner-on-national-minorities-joint-statement-december-2023/
http://www.government-world.com/report-by-osce-high-commissioner-on-national-minorities-joint-statement-december-2023/

